St. Mary’s School Holiday Bazaar

November 24, 2024
Pre-Registration Form

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your interest in participating as a vendor in our 2024 St. Mary’s School Annual Holiday
Bazaar. It is people like you that make our bazaar a success every year. We appreciate your
support.

Please fill out the information below and return the form with your check made payable to St. Mary’s
School, ATTENTION: Bazaar Committee. All spots are reserved on a first come, first serve basis
with payment. If you would like to reserve the same space or request another space/area, please do
it in the ‘additional information’ section below. We cannot guarantee you the space/area but will do
our best to accommodate your request.

Here are a few important details to keep in mind:
e Pre-registration forms MUST be returned no later than January 31, 2024 to receive the
discount.
Mail to: St Mary’s School, 115 Orchard Street, Lee, MA 01238
A donation from each vendor is requested for our raffle. This item is of your choosing and will
be collected on Sunday morning during set-up.
There will be no registration refunds after October 15th, 2024.
Please remember that this is a Catholic school. We kindly ask that you not sell items that
would be inappropriate to our faith. Thank you for your understanding.

We look forward to another successful year with your help! If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact St. Mary’s School at 413-243-1079 or email us at smsbazaar1@gmail.com.

Name:

Business Name:

Mailing Address:

Phone: Email:
Need Electric: Y or N Vendor: Returning or New
Space size requested:
NO TABLE By 1/31/24 | Atter 1/31//24 WITH TABLE By 1/31/24 After 1/31/24
O 3x12 $50 $60 O 3x12 $60 $70
[J 8x10° $65 $75 ] 8'x10’ $75 $85
[ 8x20’ $110 $120 (] 8'x20’ $120 $130

Type of items sold:

Additional Information:

St. Mary’s School...where every child shines 115 Orchard Street, Lee, MA 01238



